
Electricity  rates  likely  to
drop this fall
Publisher’s note: The decrease is only for Nevada customers.

By Bill O’Driscoll, Reno Gazette-Journal

Electricity and natural gas customers of NV Energy are in line
to catch another break on rates, this one set for next fall.

The  utility  today  filed  its  annual  deferred  energy  cost
adjustments with state regulators which, if approved, would
mean average reductions of 10.2 percent for electricity and
4.6 percent for natural gas starting next fall.
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